March 4, 1966

Dear Sir:
Please see to it that your faculty is informed about this:

Spring Mathematics Conference
(K-12)
Fort Dodge, Iowa &

Our keynote speaker will be Mrs. John Muller, Mathematics Coordinator,
Valley View School District Number 49, Overland Park, Kansas. Her topic
is Mathematic Serendipities.

This is our second annual spring meeting., We feel our organization
needs to grow and that meetings of this sort will be food for growth. You,
as administrators, can help by encouraging your staff to attend. Please
poll your staff and send in the pre-registration blank as soon as possible.
(The cooks must, know how many to expect for the noon lunch.)
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Sincerely,

D /o ﬁ;«.{%{;zﬂ?@é%

Harlan Goldsmith, Vice-President
Towa Associationvof Mathematics Teachers

Pre-conference Registration

Heip us!! Save yourself time and money by pre-registering. Material
for those who pre-register will be awaiting them at a special table on

April 2, .
Pre-Registration Fee
Members Non-members Lunch Total
Name School or Town ($.50) ($1.50) ($1.75) Enclosed

(list others on' back)

Conference fee for those registering after March 30: $1.00 (members)
' $2,00 (non-members)

Please detach and RUSH to: Mr. Larry Lee
‘ Senior High School
819 North Twenty-fifth Street
Fort Dodge, Iowa '



